

Phone: (204) 488-7398 Fax: (204) 478-4900

P.O. Box 151 RPO Corydon Winnipeg, Manitoba R3M 3S7



I am pleased to present the Registrar's report for 2016 to the Annual General Meeting of the Manitoba Psychological Society. As of this date we have 236 active members, 170 of whom are Full or Distinguished Members, 23 Affiliate Members and 42 Student Members. In the past year, 12 psychologists joined as Full Members. Four professionals joined as affiliate members. We had a large group of 28 students join MPS. Each year there is a large turnover of students, as they move on in their careers. Given the huge contribution students make to MPS activities, it is a strong positive that so many joined in 2015.

I would note that the electronic membership registration/renewal system appears to function well. Any concerns regarding that system and the integration of that registration process with registration for other MPS events, should be directed either at the Registrar or MPS Executive Director.

Respectfully submitted,

Leonard J Greenwood Ph.D. C. Psych. Registrar